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COVID-19 Statement of Position

The Saskatchewan Horse Federation continues to work diligently on behalf of our
membership to resolve a return to work framework for our sport and industry.
We do this in consultation with our partners, Sask Sport, Equestrian Canada, the
Ministry of Agriculture, and the Government of Saskatchewan.

COVID-19 information is changing daily, and Saskatchewan residents are obliged
to follow provincial recommendations based on emerging science and
Occupational Health and Safety guidelines.

As our province moves forward through the multiple phases of the Re-Open
Saskatchewan Plan, the Saskatchewan Horse Federation will continue to advocate
(where possible) on behalf of our sport and industry — keeping the health and
safety of our members at the forefront at all times.



